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28th May 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Lateral Flow Tests and PCR Tests 

 

Here’s a reminder about what to do if your child or any member of your household 

displays symptoms of COVID-19. 

If your child (or any member of your household) develops Covid-19 symptoms, they need to 

take a PCR test. All your household should also self isolate until the results are back. To 

arrange a test, call 119 or go to gov.uk/covid19 

If your child (or any member of your household) develops Covid-19 symptoms, a Lateral Flow 

home testing kit is NOT sufficient. These tests are only used to help find people with no 

symptoms but who could still be infectious and pass the virus onto others. 

If a Lateral Flow test ever shows a positive result, a PCR test must be booked. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the office. 

Many thanks 
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